
2015-2016 School Year 

 

BUS TRANSPORTATION FORM 
 

St. Leo School 
 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

As we come to the end of this school year, it is necessary to know if your child will require bus 

transportation for the 2015-2016 school year. AM Students will ride their neighborhood buses to 

the middle schools and will be transferred at the school to be brought to their private schools. PM 

Students will be transported home to neighborhood bus stops. 

 

If a stop is not used for ten (10) consecutive school days, the stop will be canceled and removed 

from the route. 

 

 

School bus transportation is requested for: 

 

 

__________________________  ______________ ___________________ 

Student Name     Grade 2015-2016  Phone 

 

 

Students Address (address student will require transportation to) 

 

 

___________________   _______________________________________ 

Date       Signature 

 

 

Please complete this form and return it to school by May 1
st
, 2015 or mail it to First Student, 203 

Airport Road, Fitchburg, MA 01420. 

 

Any changes to this transportation request must be submitted by August 3rd, 2015 to be 

implemented for the beginning of school. 


